
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Mike Spickelmier, Director of Public Works  MWS 9/14/2023 

DATE: September 21, 2023 

SUBJECT: Engineering Services for the 147th Street Box Culvert 

 
 

 

AGENDA ITEM # 
 
 

Policy Considerations:  The City Council authorized the replacement of the 147th street box culvert in the 

2024 budget.   
 

Benesh did the initial design of the combined roundabout and culvert project at DeStoto and 4H road.  

This separate project will be broken out with it’s own bid package. 
 

 
Financial Consideration:  The proposal is for $31,350 for this work.   

 
 

Recommendation: Is to accept the proposals and execute the supplemental agreement with Benesh for 

this project work.   
 

 
Action: Approve the supplemental work agreement with Benesh in the amount of $31,350. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


